
Canyon Springs Senior Mens Golf Association (CSSMGA)

Annual Year End Meeting

Date of Meeting: November 18,2014 Time: 1:30pm

Location: Canyon Springs Club House

Board Members Present: Fred Williamson, Vice President

Dwight Allmon, Treasurer

Ken Archibald, Secretary

There were 38 members in good standing present.

1. Dwight Allmon presented the annual financial report. It was reviewed and
accepted by the membership.

2. Fred Williamson reminded everyone that the 2014 Christmas Party was
Thursday, December 4that 7:00pm. Cost is $30 per person and they need to pay
Dwight in advance. Fred thanked Bob Barnhardt for coordinating the party.

3. The following new officers were elected by acclamation; Bob Barnhardt,
President; Earl Cornish, Vice President; Dwight Allmon, Treasurer; and Jack
Driskill, Secretary.

4. The board agreed to review, update and publish all CSSMGA rules that are
unique to our membership.

5. The board agreed to keep the annual dues at $20.
6. Dwight Allmon made a motion to present Mike Rychlik with a gift card for his

work with the league, and to hold a drawing for remaining funds at the end of the
year. All active members would be eligible and each winner would receive $20.
The motion was seconded and approved.

7. The meeting was adjourned at 1:4Spm.
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